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            The Parish of Saint Luke, Frodsham &  
            St Cuthbert-by-the-Forest, Mouldsworth 

          Diocese of Shrewsbury 
            Reg. Charity No. 234025 

          LPA12 (RUNCORN & FRODSHAM) 

Parish Priest: Fr. James Kenny  
St Luke’s, 61 High St. Frodsham, Cheshire WA6 7AN 

Telephone: 01928 733127  School: 01244 259999 
St Cuthbert’s, Station Road, Mouldsworth, Cheshire CH3 8AJ 

Please note, Father James is unavailable on Mondays 

PARISH WEBSITE: www.stlukesparish.org.uk  
PARISH e-mail: stlukesfrodsham@outlook.com 
PARISH CENTRE: 01928 733 127 
SCHOOL WEBSITE: www.stlukesfrodsham.org.uk 
Safeguarding Reps.: Kate Birkenhead 07436 772416 (St Luke’s) 
& Steve Clapham 07971 648192 (St Cuthbert’s) 

THE SACRAMENT OF MERCY (CONFESSIONS): Saturday 5.15-5.45 pm 
BAPTISMS, CONFIRMATION, FIRST HOLY COMMUNION & MARRIAGES: Please contact Father James or the secretary Wednesdays or 

Fridays 10am-3pm. 
ADORATION OF THE BLESSED SACRAMENT: First Friday of the month 9:00am. 

MORNING PRAYER FROM THE DIVINE OFFICE: Wednesdays and Fridays 9:15am, before Mass 

 
Psalter Week II 
Sunday Cycle A 
W/day Cycle I 

SECOND SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 
Day of Special Prayer for World Peace 

Day Feast Time Service Intention 

Sat 14th Evening Mass of the 
Sunday 

6:00pm 
Enrolment Mass 

Mass Parishioners’ Intentions 

Sun 15th Second Sunday in 
Ordinary Time 

9:00am (St Cuthbert’s) Mass Christine McIvor (RIP) 

11:00am Mass Anne Dolan (RIP, Ann.) 
Mon 16th Ferial No Public Mass  

Tues 17th St Anthony, Ab 6:15pm Mass Paul O’Connor (RIP) 

Wed 18th  Ferial 
The Octave of Prayer for 
Christian Unity begins today 

9:30am Mass Clergy Fund – Sick & 
Retired Priests 

Thur 19th Ferial 9:30am Mass Michael Foley (RIP) 

Fri 20th  Ferial 9:30am Mass Sarah Loftus (RIP, B’day) 

Sat 21st Evening Mass of the 
Sunday 

6:00pm Mass Helen Curtis (RIP) 

Sun 22nd Third Sunday in Ordinary 
Time 
Sunday of the Word of God 

9:00am (St Cuthbert’s) Mass Pauline Baxendale (RIP) 

11:00am 
Children’s Liturgy 

Mass Parishioners’ Intentions 

 
ENROLMENT MASS: This Saturday evening Mass at 6:00pm will be the Enrolment Mass for the children 

from our parish who are beginning the Sacramental Preparation Programme. Please keep them all and their 
families in your prayers. If you would like to be a Prayer Sponsor for one of the children, please add your 

name to the list in St Luke’s porch. 

 
RETIRED PRIESTS’ FUND–SPECIAL COLLECTION: This weekend the annual collection for the Retired Priests’ 

Fund is being held. With your help, we can build up the Fund to help meet the future needs of our sick and retired 
priests. If you wish to Gift Aid your donation, please make your donation online by going to 

www.dioceseofshrewsbury.org/retired-priests-fund. An electronic version of a leaflet about the fund can be found 
there or on our own parish website at: https://www.stlukesparish.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/Retired-Priests-
leaflet-2023.pdf which explains how you can donate to the Fund by Standing Order or Cheque (please make payable 

to Retired Priests’ Fund) and how to Gift Aid donations made using these methods. Alternatively, baskets will be 
available in both our churches these weekend for your cash donations. Many thanks. 

 

NEWS FROM ST LUKE’S CATHOLIC PRIMARY SCHOOL: We ask your prayers for all the children who 
will be enrolled on this year’s Sacramental Programme this weekend.  
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“Let us pray for peace; peace in the world and in each of our hearts.” 
(Pope Francis) 

PRAYER INTENTIONS FOR THE SICK AND HOUSEBOUND (Please contact us by email or telephone if you wish to 
include or remove a person from the list. Many thanks): 
Fr Jim McGrath 
Fr Pat Munroe 
Cora Sharkey 
Kathleen Garvie 
Jim Corrigan 
Hugh McNeil 
Kathleen Edwards 
Helen Grimes 
Karen Dolan 

Carol Nordmann 
Timothy James Cleary 
Betty Nelson 
Eric & Margaret Young 
Jane Gibson 
Kath Grossmith 
Judith Whim 
Ian Hobson 
Nora Fyldes 

Amy Selman 
John Mannion 
Bernard Timberlake 
Claire Taylor 
Fr Joseph O’Connor 
Janet Sykes 
Pauline Bedington 
Harry Gorse 
Elizabeth Wynne 

Canon Phil Moore’s 
mother 

For people having cancer 
treatment 

 

 
 WARM SPACES: Please note that unfortunately our Warm Spaces has now been suspended due to a lack 

of interest from the local community. Many thanks to all the volunteers who gave their time to help others 
in this way.  

 

WARM CLOTHES: There will be a Warm Clothes Collection taking place to help Chester Aid to the Homeless at St 

Cuthbert’s on 22nd January 2023. They would appreciate any used clothes, especially outdoor and unisex clothes 

such as anoraks, hoodies, sweaters, jogging pants, along with shoes, trainers and socks. Rucksacks, holdalls and 

sleeping bags are also welcome. Many thanks to those who have organised this collection. 

 

FOODBANK COLLECTION: The next Foodbank collection in both churches will take place over the weekend of 

28th/29th January. Thank you in advance for your support. 

 

CHILDREN’S LITURGY: There will be NO Children’s Liturgy this Saturday, 14th January due to the 
Enrolment Mass taking place. The next session will be next Sunday, 22nd January during the 11:00am Mass. 

All children who are yet to make their First Holy Communion, especially those being enrolled this week, are 
encouraged and welcome to meet in the Parish Centre before the start of Mass with our Catechists whom we thank for 
their special support. 

 
 WEEK OF PRAYER FOR CHRISTIAN UNITY 2023: Running from Wednesday, 18th until Wednesday 25th 

January, this year’s theme is “Be-Longing: Praying for Unity amidst Injustice”. Churches Together in 
Cheshire will hold their annual service at Chester Cathedral on 21st January at 3pm to which you are 

warmly invited. A poster with more information can be found in the church porches. Should you wish to 
join in the daily prayers, a leaflet is available online at: https://ctbi.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2022/09/WPCU-
2023-English-pamphlet-web.pdf.pagespeed.ce.l3CErTj5pk.pdf. 

 
SHREWSBURY LOURDES HOSPITALITY: The next meeting of the Shrewsbury Lourdes Hospitality will 

be on 19th January 2023 at 7.30pm. This will be a zoom meeting. Please register your attendance and make 
any requests for the password, apologies or submit items for the agenda to 
secretary@teamshrewsbury.co.uk or text/call 07451 249267. Please pass on the details to any hospitality 

members who may be interested in attending. 
 

PEACE SUNDAY 2023: This weekend we join Pope Francis in prayer and action for peace with the following 
prayer: 

 

God, our creator and redeemer, may we see the sorrow of war in the eyes of those who suffer and have 
known only violence in their lives. Give us a voice for those who have no voice and are not heard; those who 

know that there is no tomorrow in war, and that the violence of weapons destroys the beauty of creation 
and the joy of life. That way, with your help, will we become true instruments of your peace. Amen. 

 
 
Upcoming Events 

Sunday, 22nd January 2023  Children’s Liturgy during 11:00am Mass at St Luke’s 
Sunday, 22nd January 2023  Warm Clothes Collection at St Cuthbert’s following 9:00am Mass 
Weekend 28th/29th January 2023  Monthly Foodbank Collection 
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